NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
PECAN VALLEY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is given in accordance with Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Government Code
that the Pecan Valley Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors will convene on
August 30 — September 2, 2021 at the Hyatt Regency Hill Country Resort, located at 9800 Hyatt
Resort Drive, San Antonio, TX 78251.

"TTNDA

1. Board members will attend Texas Groundwater Summit, sponsored by Texas Alliance of
Groundwater Districts — No business shall be discussed.

Certificate ~° Posting 72 Hc' - 'otice

The above Notice was posted at . __on August 25, 2021 at a place
convenient to the public on a bulietin boara in tne vevvit County Courthouse at Cuero, Texas.

WITNESS MY HAND AND SEAL of office on the above date.
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